Phillpots, Julie

From:

Correspondence

Sent:

07 February 2019 08:59

To:

Sadler, Reiss; Plans, Policy

Subject:

EHRC-CU13152 Sadler 20190207 Your email to EHRC - Pebworth Neighbourhood

Plan Submitted - Regulation 16 Consultation

Dear Reiss Sadler

Subject: Pebworth Neighbourhood Plan

Thank you for your email dated 4 January 2019.

The Commission does not have the resources to respond to all consultations, and it is not our practice to respond to consultations on local plans or infrastructure projects unless they raise a clear or significant equality or human rights concern.

Local, Parish and Town Councils and other public authorities have obligations under the Public Sector Equality Duty (PSED) in the Equality Act 2010 to consider the effect of their policies and decisions on people sharing particular protected characteristics. We provide advice for public authorities on how to apply the PSED, which is the mechanism through which public authorities involved in the planning process should consider the potential for planning proposals to have an impact on equality for different groups of people. To assist, you will find our technical guidance here.

Yours sincerely

EHRC Corporate Correspondence Team

Correspondence Unit | Arndale Centre, Arndale House, Manchester, M4 3AQ







Note: To see how we use your personal data when you give it to us, please go to https://www.equalityhumanrights.com/en/privacy-notice on our website to read our Privacy Notice. If you would like us to send you a printed copy of the Privacy Notice please write to:

From: Sadler, Reiss [mailto:Reiss.Sadler@wychavon.gov.uk]

Sent: 04 January 2019 12:14

Subject: Pebworth Neighbourhood Plan Submitted - Regulation 16 Consultation - 9am Monday 7 January to 5pm

Monday 18 February 2019

Dear Sir / Madam,

Please find attached a letter informing you of the submission of the Pebworth Neighbourhood Plan to Wychavon District Council under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012. Under Regulation 16, Wychavon are inviting comments from individuals and organisations on the submitted Pebworth Neighbourhood Plan.

The consultation will run from 9am Monday 7 January to 5pm Monday 18 February 2019.

It is the responsibility of Wychavon District Council to collate all responses to this consultation and pass them on to an independent examiner, who will assess them and the submitted Neighbourhood Plan documents to determine whether the Neighbourhood Plan meets the relevant legislation and should proceed to a Referendum.

Further information, including the submitted Pebworth Neighbourhood Plan and associated documentation, can be viewed on the dedicated webpage using the following link - https://www.wychavon.gov.uk/pebworth-neighbourhood-plan.

Comments should be submitted using the response form (attached in both Word and PDF format), either by email to policy.plans@wychavon.gov.uk or by post to Planning Policy, Wychavon District Council, Civic Centre, Queen Elizabeth Drive, Pershore, WR10 1PT by no later than 5pm on Monday 18 February 2019.

Regards,

Reiss Sadler

Planning Officer (Policy)
Malvern Hills and Wychavon District Councils
Civic Centre
Queen Elizabeth Drive
Pershore
WR10 1PT

Tel: 01386 565 430







Wychavon District Council good services, good value Visit our website www.wychavon.gov.uk

Our vision

We live in a country with a long history of upholding people's rights, valuing diversity and challenging intolerance. The Commission seeks to maintain and strengthen this heritage while identifying and tackling areas where there is still unfair discrimination or where human rights are not being respected.

Legal disclaimer

This email has been originated in the Equality and Human Rights Commission, which is an information and guidance service and not a legal advice service. If you require legal advice, please contact a solicitor. This paragraph does not apply to an individual who is assisted under

section 28 Equality Act 2006. This email message, including any attachments, is from the Equality and Human Rights Commission and is intended for the addressee only. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance of it.

Security warning: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that Internet email is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and accept this lack of security when emailing us.

If this email message has been sent to you in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email. The Equality and Human Rights Commission accepts no responsibility for any changes made to this message after it has been sent by the original author. This email or any of its attachments may contain data that falls within the scope of the Data Protection Acts. You must ensure that any handling or processing of such data by you is fully compliant with the requirements of the relevant Data Protection Law.

The Equality and Human Rights Commission was established by the Equality Act 2006 as the Commission for Equality and Human Rights.